(Unofficial Translation)
based on
The Office of the Board of Investment announcement on
Flood relief measures for plant operators

Presently, there has been serious flooding in many areas, which creates significant
damage to factories and business operations. In order to help support BOI-promoted
companies which are already affected or might be affected by flooding, the OBOI would
like to announce that those who would like to move machinery or raw materials, or would
like to seek other kind of help from OBOI, please directly contact the investment
promotion bureau that looks after your project(s), at the following telephone numbers:

Investment Promotion Bureau 1 (agricultural and light industries)

02 553 8298 (Khun Sithee Tanboonteck)

Investment Promotion Bureau 2 (metals, machinery, and automotive industries)
02 553 8366 (Khun Anin Meksuksai)

Investment Promotion Bureau 3 (electronics and electrical appliances industries)
02 553 8167 (Khun Tanavadee Khuvasanont)

Investment Promotion Bureau 4 (chemicals, papers, plastics, and high value added
services)

02 553 8294 (Khun Wuttichai Pisatphen)

Companies may contact the BOI office for help every day, including weekends.
If any emergency occurs, BOI promoted companies may inform the BOI after moving
machinery and raw materials out of the flood-affected areas.

Announced on October 7, 2011

(Atchaka Sibunruang)
Secretary General of the Board of Investment



